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I strongly oppose this Bill. This proposal does nothing to improve animal welfare and 

only creates a redundant reporting system. The information that is being asked to be 

reported is already reported at the Federal level. Creating more work for the Oregon 

State Veterinarians Office means more tax payer money will need to be used to 

support this review. I'd much rather see my taxes go to support programs that end 

homelessness, childhood hunger, crime and gun violence.  


